
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2025 

CONTINUATION OF PHYSICAL VERIFICATION FOR UPGRADE ROUND 

In continuation of the previous notice issued on 2.5.2025, it is notified to all students who 
have taken admission in the Upgrade Round of the Admission process but are yet to appear 
for verification, that they must report to the College on 6.9.2025 at 7 AM at the College gate.  

Documents required for verification shall be the same as notified in previous notices. Once 
their application forms have been checked by the College security personnel, they are to 
proceed to Room No. 10 in case of B.Com. (Honours) students and to the area outside the 
College Staff Room in case of students from any other course.  

Entry of students for verification will be closed at 7:45 AM and verification will be over by 9 
AM. Students are advised to plan accordingly.  

 

Dated: 4.9.2025  

 

By Order  
Principal 

Sivanath Sastri College  


